
From: Adiel Akplogan <adiel@afrinic.net> 

To: Leo Vegoda <leo.vegoda@icann.org> 

Date:  Tue 5/27/2014 12:39 PM 

Subject: Used of recovered IPv4 space by IETF 

 

 

Hello Leo, 

 

The NRO-EC would like to confirm that in the application of the Global Policy for Post Exhaustion IPv4 

Allocation Mechanisms by the IANA, the use of the return space is not exclusive to the RIRs. These 

addresses are returned to the global pool and should serve the purpose of all needs including the one 

related to the IETF/IAB for specialized IPv4 address block. 

 

We hope that this will further help IANA in the implementation of the above mentioned policy. 

 

Do not hesitate to contact us should you need any further clarifications. 

 

Thanks. 

 

- a (for the NRO-EC). 


